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To: Maine Land Use Regulation Commission 
C/O Fred Todd 
 
Re:  Bowers Wind Project DP4889 
 
Testimony of David P. Corrigan and witnesses David Tobey [Former President, and Current Member, 
Grand Lake Stream Guides Association] and Dale Tobey [Vice President, Maine Professional Guides 
Association] 
 
Fred, 
 
     In this file please find the pre-filed testimony of myself and my two witnesses.  As you know, I had 
originally also planned to present a wildlife expert as a third witness, but due to the time constraints of 
this proceeding, that was not possible.  Also, as per our email conversation, please note that my original 
witness list included JR Mabee, President of the Grand Lake Stream Guides Association, but due to 
scheduling difficulties arising out of this expedited process, Mr. Mabee was unable to continue and to 
appear at the hearing---and so David Tobey [Past President and current Member of Grand Lake Stream 
Guides Association] is taking his place.  There has been no significant change in the subject matter of 
the testimony to be presented. 
 
You will note that the testimony presented on behalf of the Maine Professional Guides Association is 
quite brief, while the other two pieces of testimony are longer.  I would request time at the hearing for 
us to present this entire case.  I estimate that we should be able to do this in less than an hour.  None of 
the testimony contains a lot in the way of technical references or other exhibits, and I believe that being 
able to read the testimony into the record will help to make sure that the points raised are very clear to 
the Commissioners, and will help them with their decision.  That, after all, is the entire point of this 
process. 
 
This material is being delivered electronically to the service list, and a notarized hard copy of all 
testimony will be delivered to your office. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you. 
 
David P. Corrigan 
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